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Summary
 
In anticipation of the March 2nd financial aid priority application deadline for students, the College of Alameda financial aid team hosted a “Financial Aid Application Rush” event on Wednesday March 1st at our Pit area. During the event, the team helped answer student financial aid questions as well as provided one-on-one support and assistance to students in completing the FAFSA or Dream Act application.  There was food, music, games, giveaway prizes and a gift card raffle at the event!
 
Update provided by Dave Nguyen | Interim Financial Aid Director
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